Northmead

Creative and Performing Arts High School

Japanese Calligraphy “Shodo” - Presentation & Workshop

When: Thursday, February 27 2020
Cost: Free

Dear parent / caregiver,

On Thursday February 27 2020, students studying Japanese in Year 9 and 10 will have the
opportunity to experience a Japanese Calligraphy presentation and workshop, presented at
school by specialised staff from the Japanese Consulate in Sydney. The workshop will take
one period, therefore students must come prepared for normal lessons for the remainder of the
day. The sessions will be held in a classroom, supervised by a teacher and all students must
wear full school uniform. All students will have the opportunity to participate, therefore students
are encouraged to bring an apron or similar, to avoid ink stains on their school uniform. The
performance and workshop introduces students to the basic skills of “Shodo" and how it has

an important role in Japanese arts and culture.

This Japanese Consulate Shodo presentation and workshop is a popular activity for Japanese
language learners, therefore we are confident all students will thoroughly enjoy it. Participation
in this workshop will supplement the stage 5 Japanese language course by building the
students' knowledge and appreciation of Japanese culture.

Cf " Wagqss

Johnson
Head Teacher, Languages Principal

Please return this slip to your Japanese teacher after payment at the office.

Japanes lligra Waorksho,

| give permission for my son/daughter of class: to attend the
presentation and workshop by Japanese Consular staff on Thursday February 27 2020.

Signature of parent or Guardian Date




